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HealthShare NSW Support Services Program at Nepean Blue Mountains Local Health District 

 
Dear Gerard, 

I am writing to provide you with an update on the Support Services Program. As you are aware, this 
program includes the transition of non-clinical support services from local health districts to 
HealthShare NSW (HSNSW) and is occurring in a staged approach over the coming years.  
 
I am pleased to advise we have begun transitioning Western Sydney Local Health District (WSLHD), 
with Westmead staff formally commencing with HSNSW on Monday 7 October. We are on track to 
progressively transition remaining WSLHD sites in the coming weeks.  
 
As you know we had planned to also transition Nepean Blue Mountains (NBM) and Northern Sydney 
local health districts this year. I am writing to advise that NBM is underway, and that local staff and 
union engagement have commenced.  
 
As promised, and in accordance with the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU), we will keep you 
and your team updated, including providing current staff profiles for the services that are 
transitioning to HSNSW as the project progresses.   
 
Should you have any questions or require further information please contact Arina DuToit on  
0467 739 121 or via email at Arina.LemmonWarde@health.nsw.gov.au. 
 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Hughes 
Chief Executive 

 
CC:  
 

 

 
Paul Gavel, Director People and Culture, HealthShare NSW 
paul.gavel@health.nsw.gov.au 
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